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Miller Accepts Gavel as New President of the 
American Academy of Actuaries 

WASHINGTON – 8 Nov. 2010 – Mary Frances Miller, a consulting actuary with Select Actuarial 

Services in Nashville, Tenn., is the new president of the American Academy of Actuaries. The 

ceremonial transition took place earlier today during the Academy’s annual meeting and luncheon, 

where Miller received the presidential gavel from outgoing President Ken Hohman. 

Miller was unanimously elected by the Academy’s board of directors to the office of 

president-elect in October 2009.  As president-elect, she served on the Academy’s board of directors 

and Executive Committee. She also was charged with leading the Academy’s Strategic Planning 

Committee.  

Miller, who has more than 20 years of actuarial experience, first served on the American 

Academy of Actuaries board of directors from 2002 to 2004 during her tenure as president-elect and 

president of the Casualty Actuarial Society (CAS).  Miller has been a CAS delegate to various 

International Association of Actuaries committees since 2002 and has been the chairperson of its 

Education Committee since 2008. Miller also has served on numerous American Academy of 

Actuaries committees, including its Casualty Practice Council from 2005 to 2009 and its Council on 

Professionalism from 2008 to 2009.  

Miller’s official term commenced at the close of the Academy’s annual meeting. For a digital 

portrait or photographs from today’s ceremony, please contact Andrew Simonelli, assistant director 

of communications for the American Academy of Actuaries, at 202.785.7872. For more information 

on the American Academy of Actuaries, please visit: www.actuary.org. 

### 

The American Academy of Actuaries is a 17,000-member professional association whose mission is to serve the public on 
behalf of the U.S. actuarial profession. The Academy assists public policymakers on all levels by providing leadership, 
objective expertise, and actuarial advice on risk and financial security issues. The Academy also sets qualification, practice, 
and professionalism standards for actuaries in the United States. 
 

 


